From: Boone, Michelle 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 11:19 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel notice

Dear Steve,

Please be advised that on August 9th, I traveled to Sun Valley, Idaho on business attending a Leadership Roundtable hosted by Americans for the Arts, a national arts advocacy organization.  I returned to Chicago on Tuesday, August 11th.  During my time at the Roundtable, I presented on DCASE and the city’s cultural tourism initiatives.  Americans for the Arts paid for all travel and lodging expenses (air and hotel).  Meals were included as a part of the program for all invited guests.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.  

Michelle T. Boone

Commissioner

Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

78 E. Washington Street, Room 300

Chicago, Illinois 60602

Phone: 312-744-8923

